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Dear Moms and Dads,
Thank you for your responses to the message about our field trip to the Orpheum on February 20th!  We still need a few more of you to help with transportation.
There will be an informational meeting for all in the Cornerstone family on Monday evening at 7:00 p.m.  It will be held at the Middle/High School campus.
Our lessons in Bible are about how much Jesus loves children.  We will hear the story in Luke 18 about Jesus taking time to bless children.  Other stories will tell how He healed children and raised a little girl from the dead.  Our new memory verse is 1Peter 5:7.  Cast all your anxiety on Him because He cares for you.
We will be finishing up our science unit about the four seasons this week.  Lessons will be about the water cycle and weather instruments.  We will review what we have learned and then have a test.
During math lessons we will learn the units of weight, ounces and pounds, and begin the ten family subtraction facts.  Please be working on these facts with your students.
The new spelling list is week 21.  Those words are had, don’t, some, them, by, very, old, and went.  The test will be Friday.
New phonics and language skills are putting words into alphabetical order and learning to add suffixes to root words.
Thinking ahead to February, we will celebrate Valentine’s Day on the 11th then have parent/teacher conferences on the 12th.  Friday the 13th and Monday the 16th are teacher work days.
We love you!
Rachel and Jan
